
VeriFone
3755 Atherton Road
Rocklin, CA  95765-3701

Tel: 916/630-0550
Fax: 916/630-2501

January 7, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering Technology
Equipment Authorization Division

Subject: Application for Equipment Authorization, FCC ID: B32RF350

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept the this letter as an amendment to our original cover letter dated October 15, 1999.

Pursuant to section 0.459 of 47 CFR, confidentiality is requested for: schematics, block diagram and theory
of operation.  Justification for this request is the protection of proprietary trade secrets and that such
materials would customarily be garded from competators.  Fees for the requested confidentiality has been
paid as a part of the overall remittance.

All attachments have been provided through the OET web site.  If any difficulties arise with this
application or attachments, please contact me immediately.  I may be reached by telephone at
(916) 630-4011 (9am-5pm Pacific Time) or contact me through email at Russ_C1@Verifone.com

Sincerely,

Russell W. Carlson
Senior EMC Engineer
VeriFone, a division of Hewlett-Packard
Tel  916.630.4011 FAX  916.630.2501


